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Registered Allied Health Professionals 
 
 
CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL EDUCATION FOR ALLIED HEALTH 
PROFESSIONALS 

 
 The Allied Health Professions Council (AHPC) has developed the Continuing 
Professional Education (CPE) framework for registered Allied Health Professionals 
(AHPs) and is planning to implement the CPE system soon. 
 
2 CPE consists of educational activities that serve to develop the skills and 
knowledge of AHPs to maintain their high standards of practice and professional 
performance. 
 
3 The AHPC will be conducting briefing sessions to share about the CPE 
framework, guidelines, and implementation timeline. Feedback would also be 
gathered during the sessions. A briefing session for course/training providers will be 
held in June 2023, and a separate session for registered AHPs will be conducted by 
end Q3 2023. More information on the briefing session for registered AHPs will be 
provided later. 
 
4 Please contact us via email at AHPC@spb.gov.sg if you have any questions.  
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